To Our AHORB Family

Covid Reopening Guidelines - Starting June 15

o We will still be offering a modified curbside service for all
appointments (tech appointments andfood/rx pickup will be
curbside only).

o For examinations, if you would like to be in,an exam room,
ONE client will be allowed in with their pet for their
appointment.

o Please check in when you arrive by
calling (310) 540-9044 and wait in your vehicle
until we are ready to begin the appointment.

o MASKS ARE REQUIRED INSIDE THE BUILIDING.
If you do not have one with you,
we will gladly provide one for you.

o Enhanced cleaning measures will still be performed before
and after your visit to protect you and our staff.

o If you or a family member are sick please let us know ahead
of your appointment.

Thank you for your undérstanding and we look forward to
seeing you‘andyour pets soon!
The team at the Animal HosSpital of Redondo Beach



